
 

 

 

2nd February 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 2018 – TUESDAY 8TH FEBRUARY 2018 

 

Cardinal Pole Catholic School is supporting Safer Internet Day 2018. The school is joining the 

global Safer Internet Day campaign to promote safe and responsible use of social media. 

Co-ordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet Centre, Safer Internet Week will take place from Tuesday 

6th February 2018 with the theme “Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts 

with you”. 

Celebrated in over 100 countries, Safer Internet Day will see the school join hundreds of organisations right 

across the UK and globally to highlight positive uses of technology responsibly, respectfully, critically and 

creatively. It calls upon young people, parents, carers, teachers, social workers, law enforcement, 

companies, policymakers and wider, to join together in helping to create a better internet.  

E Safety Parent Support Pack: https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018/sid2018-education-
packs/education-pack-parents-and-carers 

 

Cardinal Pole Catholic School encourages you as parents/carers to promote Safer Internet week at home.  

“…A better internet starts with you”. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss G Braithwaite  

Head of ICT & Computing  
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